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Companies and Intellectual
Property Commission

a member of the dtic group

NOTICE TO CUSTOMERS
(Notice 66  of 2024)
CIPC Transactional platforms impacted by power failure in Pretoria CBD and at the dtic Campus

Dear Customers

Kindly note that the power failure on 10 October 2024 in the Pretoria CBD affected the dtic
Campus. As such, this has impacted the CIPC transactional platforms. The systems are
gradually being restored during the course of the morning.

We apologise for any inconvenience caused.

Yours faithfully,

Adv. Rory Voller
Commissioner: CIPC
Date: 11 / 10 /2024
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